
 
 
 
 
Ormiston Sir Stanley Matthews Academy – Shoe Policy  
 
 
We appreciate that shoes are an expensive item of uniform to purchase. Please ensure that when you next purchase 
school shoes for your child you purchase shoes and not sports branded footwear. Boots, canvas or leather pumps are 
also not allowed. This rule applies to both girls and boys. 
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